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May 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Summer School 2023 
 

The school would like to invite your child to attend Barnwood Park’s Summer School. 
 
The Summer School will enable your child to familiarise themselves with the school site, staff and fellow 
students who will also be joining the school in September. 
 
One of the aims of the Summer School is to raise student’s current attainment level in Literacy and Numeracy 
in preparation for September. The Summer School will be led by fully qualified staff from Barnwood Park. On 
each day there will be lots of activities, that will be fun and engaging, but with an underlying emphasis on 
Literacy and Numeracy. 

The Summer School will run for two days, Tuesday 22nd and Wednesday 23rd August 2023, at no cost to you. 
Please indicate on the reply slip below if your child is available to attend.  Alternatively please email 
admin@barnwood-park.gloucs.sch.uk with your response.  We will endeavour to accommodate as many 
students as possible, however we will need your reply by the 19th May 2023 and may not be able to accept 
late requests. 

Students should arrive at the school site at 09.00 and be collected at 15.00.  Students should wear suitable 
clothing such as trainers, shorts, t-shirt, jumper/hoody. 

It is a fantastic opportunity for your child to get to know their fellow students and familiarise themselves with 
the school.  

 
Please provide a daily lunch for your child, the school will provide a mid-morning and afternoon snack of 
fruit or biscuit and squash. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs H Foster 
Head of Year 7 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 6 Summer School at Barnwood Park 

Tuesday 22nd and Wednesday 23rd August 2023 from 9.00am to 3.00pm 

 
……………………….……..…..  will / will not (please delete as appropriate) be attending the Summer 
School Days at Barnwood Park on Tuesday 22nd and Wednesday 23rd August 2022. 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………. Date ………………………. 
 (Parent/Carer) In signing this, the school assumes that you have the permission of the person with 
parental responsibility. 
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